
Appendix A

Rural EMS Workshop Participants

Workshop held May 4 and 5, 1989. Cosponsored by: The Department of Transportation, National Highway Traffic
Safety Administration and The Office of Technology Assessment

John C. Anderson
Cle Elum Family Medicine Center
Cle Elum, Washington

Paul Anderson
Chief
Bureau of Emergency Medical

Services
Boise, Idaho

Stuart Brown
Director
Division of Injury Epidemiology and

Control
Center for Disease Control
Atlanta, Georgia

Jonathan Chin
Graduate Program
Department of Emergency Health

Services
University of Maryland
Baltimore County, Maryland

Terry Dimon
Nurse Manager
Emergency Department
Memorial Hospital of Laramie County
Cheyenne, Wyoming

Mary Ellis
Director
Iowa Department of Public Health
Lucas State Office Building
Des Moines, Iowa

John Johnson
Director
Emergency Medical Services
Porter Memorial Hospital
Valparaiso, Indiana

Ellen MacKenzie
Associate Director
Center for Health Services Research
Johns Hopkins University
Baltimore, Maryland

Kim Maull
Professor & Chair
Department of Surgery
University of Tennessee Medical

College
Knoxville, Tennessee

Maureen McArdle
Trauma Coordinator
Emergency Medical Services
San Diego, California

Susan McHenry
Director
Division of Emergency Services
Virginia Department of Health
Richmond, Virginia

William R. Metcalf
Director
Emergency Medical Services
Colorado Department of Health
Denver, Colorado

Stu Reynolds
Northern Montana Surgical

Associates
Havre, Montana

Don Stamper
Manager
Emergency Services
Staff for Life
University of Missouri

Columbia, Missouri

Robert F. Tredwell
Consultant
Brooksville, Maine

Carl Van Cott
Communications Director
Office of Emergency Medical

Services
State of North Carolina
Raleigh, North Carolina

Harvey Wolfe
Chairman
Industrial Engineering Department
School of Engineering
University of Pittsburgh
Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania

Barak Wolff
Bureau Chief
Bureau of Primary Care/EMS
Sante Fe, New Mexico

Richard Zuschlag
President
Acadian Ambulance Service, Inc.
Lafayette, Louisiana
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